
PT BANK PEMBANGUNAN DAERAH BANTEN TBK
POSTPONEMENT

THE ANNUAL SHAREHOLDERS’ MEETING

Referring to the Announcement of the Planned Annual Shareholders' Meeting of PT
Bank Pembangunan Daerah Banten Tbk through the website of Indonesia Stock
Exchange and Company's website on March 23, 2022 due the Decree of the Three
Ministers (SKB) issued on April 7, 2022 regarding the additional of joint leave in 2022
We would like to inform that our Annual Shareholders' Meeting which was originally
to be held on Friday, April 29, 2022, will be postponed until further notice.

Serang, April 7, 2022

PT BANK PEMBANGUNAN DAERAH BANTEN Tbk

Management


